Mexico City, November 16, 2021

Alejandro Rodriguez Morata, MD

Distinguished Professor Rodriguez

On behalf the Mexican Society for Angiology, Vascular and Endovascular Surgery
[Sociedad Mexicana de Angiologia, Cirugia Vascular y Endovascular A.C. (SMACVE)] and our
Program Committee we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your excellent and
valuable participation during our “LIII International Congress of Angiology and Vascular
Surgery” held in Mexico City, the past October.

Your conference was very well receive for our members increasing the quality of our
Vascular academic meeting the most important in México.

We thanks Again and hope to collaborate in the near future.

Respectfully yours,

Carlos A. Hiy‘josa, MD, MSc
President of Mexican Society for Angiology,
Vascular and Endovascular Surgery
Meéxico City, Mexico




